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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Good afternoon.
I am a resident of New Mexico, and I believe the fee changes are a great idea!
Living on a budget, several times I have wanted to go hike in parks around my area, but 
I didn't have the money at the time to do so.
I hope other residents agree, also.
Thank you.
Angie Blackwelder

Sandia Park
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